
3rd August 2014                                                                                                                  

A service of commemoration 

A special service was held at our chapel to commemorate the 100th anniversary of the 

beginning of the First World War, the war to end all wars! The roll of honour displays the 

names of the men of this chapel who fell during the conflict, they are: 

Stanley Chalmers Appleton                                                                                                                    

William Currington                                                                                                                                      

Frank Arthur Deeley                                                                                                                                 

Walter Eastens                                                                                                                                 

Edward John Gibson                                                                                                                                 

James Davies Gibson                                                                                                                                 

Frank Horsfall                                                                                                                                               

Harry Jackson                                                                                                                                               

Robert Parr Knowles                                                                                                                                        

Benton Madeley                                                                                                                                      

Peter Valentine Smith                                                                                                                              

Edward Smith  

The chapel had placed an article in the Warrington Guardian Newspaper which requests any 

family members to attend this service, if you know of anyone who may be related to any of 

the above named men please let them know. 


